
John Howard Griffin 3816 West Biddison 
Fort Worth, Texas 76109 

July 23, 1969

Beloved Nell, •
A word in great haste to tell you that I had a call from 

Andrew Dasberg the ohher night, thanking me profusely for sending 
him your book/ I judge that you inscribed it and Amrimaia Benjie 
gave it to him. In any event, I went along with it, not knowing 
exactly what had happened, and told him it was a book he should 
have. He agreed wholeheartedly, of course. We greatly enjoyed 
Chris’s visit and the children are still wishing he could have 
stayed longer. His size and culture were most impressive to them 
(and to us, too, of course, though we already knew about it.).

I have your pictusgs up, and enjoyed and agreed with your 
inscription ”0h, Glorious day.”

Well, the family has returned, so the uproar is on, and I 
will get this closed and off to you now.

Great, great love from all of us to you.
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